
Tym Agnes Peter 🌱🔠 

 

Here we are! A little hello from West Africa. The climate is especially pleasant and has brought 

memorable moments and visits to our family, project, school, church, and community! 

 
 

The first special moment was on the 14th of December of 2018 when we completed five years of 

marriage. 💐💍 We rejoice in Him who united us and who teaches us day by day to live 

together for Him.  

 

The second special moment was the Missionary Kids Conference in Guinea-Bissau (December 

20-22) with sixteen participants and seven teams. We served the teenagers and had time for 

study, community, and recreation based on the theme The Identity of a Third Culture Kid. 

 

We celebrated the birth of Christ as well as the New Year together with family and with brothers 

in Christ. It was a time to share, be thankful, and to evaluate and plan the new year.  

 



 

The schools were so thankful for the visit of fifteen people from Rio Grande do Sul (RS) who 

came in January to serve in different areas, including with a workshop for teachers and the 

distribution and organization of school materials and donated books. 📚 

 

The team also led a conference for men and for women about the theme Unity of the Church. 

💒 It was very special having them here and had quite an impact! 

 

 

 
We paused construction on our house during all the activities in January but have started back 

already in February. 🏡 

 

Pray with us: 

 

Praises:  

• For Raquel’s safe return (Tym’s mom). She was with family in Brazil and shared about 

the project.  

• For the Missionary Kids Conference that we organized together with other missionaries.  

• For the end-of-the-year programs together with fellow Christians in Quebo, Djati, and 

Cruzamento.  

• For the month-long visit with Tym’s brother here with family.  



• For the team of 25 Brazilians who came through the project and for the two communities 

serving and helping in areas of health and education.  

• For the arrival of a group from a church in Rio Grande do Sul, Brazil that partners with 

the project.  

• For the workshop for teachers and for the conference that the group organized.  

• For the second trimester of school that has started. 

 

Requests:  

• For the construction of our house and the workers and resources we still need.  

• For our family. For Peter’s growth.  

• For the relationships in our team.  

• For our colleagues who are in their home country due to pregnancy (3 more weeks until 

birth).  

• We ask the Lord for Fredy’s (Tym’s dad) trip to Brazil for health treatment and sharing 

about the ministry.  

• That we would be Salt and Light in the midst of teachers, students, the children at the 

project and in the community. 

 

 

December 2018 and January 2019 

🌱🔠 
Contact 

 
WhatsApp: 

245 966994421 
 

Facebook and Instagram: 
Sumia Letra 

 
Contact Information: 

BB ag38660 cc 15740 6 
BRA ag240 cc 105414 7 

SICOOB coo3354 cc 11746 3 
Tymoteo Schafer 

02276241063 
 

📩 Previous newsletters: 

https://shoutout.wix.com/so/f8MTe_d9s#/main 


